Hi everyone,

As discussed in class today, the exam has been postponed until next Tuesday, 3/2.

The policies and content of the exam will remain the same.

However, one-on-one meetings will now take place next week Wed 3/3-Fri3/5. <u>Please use this link to schedule your meeting</u>. Those of you who already made an appointment for this Friday or Saturday, *you will need to schedule another one* for next week 3/3-3/7 (sorry about that!).

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Regards, Prof. Reitz